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It is absolutely imperative to preserve the freedom and dignity of all Oregonians to 

ensure healthcare is accessible and safe for all people, regardless of gender identity 

or sexual orientation. 

 

People deserve to control their own bodies and decide when, where, and with whom 

they start and family. They deserve to be their authentic selves. 

 

Every study shows that gender affirming care is good for people’s health and overall 

wellbeing and saves lives.  

 

Every study shows that reproductive healthcare is necessary to save lives and not 

force people to undergo pregnancies that they did not consent to. 

 

 Quite simply denying healthcare to anyone is beneath humanity.  

 

 


